

Our Ref: BC/AW

22 October 2018

To:

The parents/guardians of pupils attending St Mary's Primary School, Banbridge

Dear Parent/Guardian,

CCMS, on behalf of the Trustee, intends bringing forward a development proposal to increase the admissions and enrolment numbers at St Mary's Primary School.

The proposal is that the admissions number should be increased to between 70 and 75 and the enrolment number to 496 - 525.

This would become effective for admissions to the school for 2019/20 or as soon as possible thereafter.

CCMS wishes to give you the opportunity to comment on this proposal. If you wish to do so, you can complete the attached pro forma and return by post or email to the addresses indicated.

If there is sufficient demand for a meeting to be convened to discuss this matter, CCMS would be happy to facilitate that.

Responses should be returned by NOON on 30 November 2018.

Yours sincerely

BRENDA CALLAGHAN **
AREA PLANNING ADVISER

Encs